
Notice of Parking Space Misuse 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Address: [Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about a situation regarding the use of the parking space assigned to 

your residence. 

It has come to our attention that the designated parking space associated with your unit has been 

misused on several occasions. Specifically, we have observed vehicles not belonging to the 

assigned tenant occupying the space, which is against the parking regulations outlined in our 

community guidelines. 

In order to maintain a respectful and orderly environment for all residents, we kindly ask that 

you adhere to the parking rules. Please ensure that only your registered vehicles utilize the 

parking space moving forward. 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter and look forward to your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Contact Information] 

[Company/Organization Name] 


